
From: Eileen Jennings <jennings@icdd.com> 
To: "cbayram@northwestern.edu" <cbayram@northwestern.edu> 
Cc: "razeghi@eecs.northwestern.edu" <razeghi@eecs.northwestern.edu> 
Date: Mon, 4 Jan 2010 11:52:34 -0500 
Subject: Ludo Frevel Crystallography Scholarship Announcement 
 
Dear Can, 
  
Congratulations!  The International Centre for Diffraction Data (ICDD) is pleased to 
announce that you have been selected for a 2010 Ludo Frevel Crystallography Scholarship 
Award. 
  
Later this week I will be sending out your check in the amount of two-thousand and five-
hundred U.S. dollars, and a certificate designating you as the honoree.   
  
On behalf of the ICDD and the Scholarship Award Committee, best wishes for continued 
success. 
  
Best Regards, 
Eileen 
  
  
Eileen Jennings 
ICDD, Education Coordinator 
12 Campus Boulevard 
Newtown Square, PA  19073 
Tel: 610.325.9814       Fax: 610-325-9823 
Web: www.icdd.com/education 
 


